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Lewis and Clark Montesorri Charter is everything to our family. My three sons attend 

the school, one of which is challenged with many learning disabilities. To have out 

school closed would be crushing to our family. We have finally found a space to 

properly support our son - where his confidence and education is blossoming. I really 

do not know what I would do without our charter.  

 

I wish the new location was closer to our current building, but due to the many 

constraints we face, and a lease termination from GBSD, the only option we have is 

just barely out of the boundary (less then 1000 ft!) 

 

Please consider the families, and specifically my son, who would be impacted by the 

closure of our school. The Lewis and Clark Montesorri Charter means the world to 

us. Please oppose.  


